

Grange Junior School
Grange Drive
Stratton St Margaret
Swindon
SN3 4JY
Tel: 01793 822405

www.grange-jun.swindon.sch.uk

24th July 2024

**Dear Parents & Carers** 

I am writing to inform you that from September I have been asked to lead both the Infant and Junior School whilst Mrs Rushen-Gough is seconded to another White Horse Federation School for the Autumn term.

In order to increase leadership capacity at the school, we will also be appointing another Assistant Principal in a seconded role. Both Assistant Principals will oversee the day to day running of the school on the days that I am based at The Infant School. Ms Brown will be overseeing the provision for SEND in both schools and will work closely with the families.

Both Grange Infant and Junior Schools are good with very solid systems in place and will continue to flourish during this time. Both the Infant and the Junior school already work very closely together and have already formed many links between them.

We would like to wish all of our families a very happy summer break and look forward to welcoming you back to school in September.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Gordon Head teacher

